
 
 

 

 

 

 

March 2022 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Connections Festival Performance  
 
I am delighted to be able to provide you with further information regarding your child’s participation in the 
National Theatre Connections Festival at Trinity Theatre in Tunbridge Wells.  
 
The date for the Connections Festival performance is Wednesday 13th April 2022. Students will need to be 
available to rehearse from 9.30am at the Trinity Theatre. They will be participating in workshops and 
technical rehearsals before performing in the evening. As we are one of two plays performing, students will 
remain in theatre until the end of both performances. We expect the performances to end at around 
10.00pm.  
 
As this is occurring during the Easter holiday, we are asking parents to provide transport for their child to get 
to and from the theatre. If you are unable to arrange transport, please let us know so that we can provide an 
alternative.  
 
We will meet students at the front entrance of Trinity Theatre at 9.15am. As this will be a long day, we ask 
that your child brings a packed lunch (no glass bottles or food containing peanuts) and plenty to drink. There 
will be an opportunity to get dinner during a break in the early evening before the performance and we ask 
that students bring an appropriate amount of spending money for this purpose. They are not required to 
wear school uniform. I suggest they wear comfortable clothing and bring their costume to get changed into. 
Please ensure your child brings any medication they require during the day. 
 
We hope that you will be able to attend the performance and once tickets are on sale at Trinity Theatre, I 
will send you further information as to how to purchase these, as well as prices.  
 
Please indicate here that you are able to provide transport to and from the theatre.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email me jhodgkiss@sackvilleschool.org.uk   

 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jane Hodgkiss 
CTL Drama and Performing Arts 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc4sZyVcTs_nEdcC6-lUgtZl73bPd3Faf9gvVU7ftx7ZTe3eg/viewform
mailto:jhodgkiss@sackvilleschool.org.uk

